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MAHLER 8th SYMPHONY – “SYMPHONY OF A THOUSAND”

CHOIR I NEWSLETTER No. 4
I have been concentrating so much on the score using the piano version that I was quite shaken when I listened to my Solti cd of the Symphony of a Thousand. Solti takes the work at a tremendous speed and picking up your line and entry is very hard. If a minimum of a dozen people would be interested in an audio play through I am happy to arrange it from 7.30pm-9.30pm on Thursday 21st March – that is after both the all choir rehearsal on Sunday 17th and our first rehearsal with orchestra on Wednesday 20th March. Provided that I can book Alveston Methodist Church it will be at that venue. I will take a sounding on Thursday 14th.
1. The massed choirs rehearsal on Sunday 17th March with Steven Kings will now take place at Clifton College Pre School Hall in Bristol from 10am to 4pm.

The timings are as follows:

10:00am - 11:30am REHEARSE


11:30am - 11:45am BREAK


11:45am - 1:00pm REHEARSE


1:00pm - 2:00pm LUNCH (no facilities are available so bring your own lunch and drinks)

2:00pm - 4:00pm REHEARSE (with a short comfort break at about 3pm)

Directions are available as follows:

http://www.cliftoncollegeuk.com/prep/maps/
The Pre School Hall is Building 6 on the map. I attach an enlarged copy of the map and will have this available.
The postcode for Clifton College is BS8 3JH
The Bristol Zoo car park is the nearest one to the hall, follow signs to Bristol Zoo and park. You are advised to car share as much as possible as parking is limited. As it is a Sunday and we will be starting fairly early there will also be parking around the Downs. Make sure that you arrive in good time as there will be over 200 people involved.
2. The first rehearsal with orchestra with take place at the Great Hall of Bristol Grammar School (BGS) on Wednesday 17th March starting at 7.15pm and finishing at around 9.30pm. Tom Gauterin will be taking this rehearsal and tells me that basically he is planning a straight run through with a break between Part I and Part II with some time being spent on ironing out any problems. Again a map is attached, there is an arrow pointing to the location. There is a lot of on-street parking around BGS and also there are large multi-storey car parks on Park Row and Berkeley Place, both about equidistant from BGS.
I attach an enlarged copy of the map, there is an arrow pointing to BGS off University Road

The postcode for Bristol Grammar School is BS8 1SR
3. The concert day rehearsal on Sunday 24th March runs from 2pm – 5pm in the Colston Hall and the concert itself starts at 7.30pm. I will relay any information that I receive but I imagine that one should arrive around 1.40pm so that the choir can all be seated before 2pm when the rehearsal starts.

Ideally use the Trenchard Street Car Park which is directly behind the Colston Hall. At the bottom right hand corner of the map including Bristol Grammar School is Lodge Street which is one-way. Go in to Lodge Street and the multi-storey car park entrance is on the right half way down Lodge Street.

The postcode for the Colston Hall is BS1 5AR
4. I can confirm that the dress code for March 24th is white tops and black bottoms for all WITHOUT bow ties for the men
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